From:
Mrs Berrill Ley

NAPLAN data is not reliable due to the multiple choice component.

Students in difficulty often colour in ANY box, which may or may not be
correct.

Also by the time the results come out the students are é6mths further advanced
in their studies.

Money would be better spent in providing quality teachers in 'hard to teach’
schools to enable all students equity in education instead of setting up
useless websites that provide the unqualified with information they don't
necessarily understand.



